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Proposed Common Use Infrastructure on Christmas Island
(Airport Upgrade)

Parliamentary Standing Committee on Public Works

Response to Submission

Submission No. 3
from:

Consolidated Constructions Pty Ltd

Date: 23 April 2002

Main Points of
Submission:

1. The airport upgrade should proceed.

2. Economies are likely if the airport is upgraded at the same
time as other major construction projects are occurring on
the island.

Response: 1. Comments noted.


